
  

I am in total support of HB90.  Ohio needs to return to the balance of power between the 3 

branches of our government.  With all of the governor's present edicts, we are living under a 

virtual tyranny.  Please correct this situation for all Ohioans. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mary C. (Catherine) Hansen 

katesheahansen@gmail.com 

3772 N. Waggoner Road 

Blacklick, OH  43004 
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